Fran Lusk
W

From: Sabrina Havens <sabrinahavens96@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, January 29, 2022 6:36 PM
To: Fran Lusk

Hello. I currently work with a medical staffing agency. I just want to let you know that without them, | would be living
paycheck to paycheck. | am a single mom with a 8 month old. When | would work through agency | would be the only
one working on the covid halis. 1 dont know how the facilities will make it if no one from the facilities wants to work
them. I'm sorry but this is not the time to be having the facilities suffer more because they are so short staffed even
before the pandemic. It is not fair to cap the healthcare workers when the facilities do not want to pay their workers
adequate wages. | just now started to go back to school to receive my Certified medicine aide certificate to better my
son’s fife. I wouldn't have been able to afford it if it was not for the staffing agency | am with. Please take in
consideration that without us frontline workers the facilities might shut done and neglect the residents. The nurses and
nurse aides are so burnt out. We are here to help.




